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29th April 2022 
 
 

Dear Parent and Carers 

 

The Eco committee are looking at the topic of Global Citizenship as part of working towards 

the Eco Award for the school.  

 

The local Gurdwara regularly prepares food for the homeless which is then distributed by an 

organisation called Nishkam Swat and we would like to support their efforts by helping with 

supplies.  

 

We know that times are hard for many families at the moment so please do not feel that you 

must but if you can help us by donating either a packet of dry, egg free pasta or a tin of 

tomatoes or sweetcorn we would be really grateful. 

 

These can be bought into your child’s class or left at the office and will go towards this 

important job of supporting the homeless.  

 

Our collection deadline is next Friday 6th May 2022 

 

 

Many thanks in advance, 

 

 

Edward Atack, Tanveer Khera and Jacob Bull 

 

(Global Citizenship Eco Sub-committee) 
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